
Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. C. 0. Woody

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-250 85-30 ND 50-251/85-30

Thank you for your response of December 13, 1985, to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 12, 1985, concerning activities conducted at your Turkey Point
facility. We have evaluated your response, to violations la, lc, 3 and 4 and
found it meets the requirements of 10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implemen-
tation of your corrective actions during future inspections. With respect to
violations 1b and 2, we understand that you will submit an amended response
within 30 days of the date of this letter. This was discussed by Mr. S. A. Elrod
of my staff, and Mr. D. Chancy of your staff on February 7, 1986.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Vice President
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

C. J. Baker, Plant Manager
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

R. J. Acosta, Plant gA
Superintendent

J. Arias, Jr., Regulatory and
Compliance Supervisor

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Florida

QRI

FGuenther:jd
2/ >t /86

RI I. RI I
k.

SElrod VPa ciera
2/~/)/86 2/ gCS6

8602i90337 8602f2J iPDR ADOCk "05000250
6 PDR',~

1 g

~Eo /



f ~

f Ih I,
I&

,N

II


